
Dear Amazon,

This law firm represents Priority Dispatch Corporation 
(“PDC”) in
intellectual property matters. This message constitutes 
notification of
claimed infringement pursuant to § 202 of the Digital 
Millennium Copyright
Act of 1998 (the “DMCA”). 17 U.S.C. § 512 (c)(1)(3).

By this message, PDC provides notice of objection to 
the unauthorized
reproduction of its copyrighted material. Specifically, 
PDC’s copyrighted
Flexi software is available for download using the link 
shown below:

https://wiki.radioreference.com/index.php/
Priority_Dispatch_Codes

PDC’s EMS, Fire, and Police protocols are registered 
copyrights in the
United States. *See* U.S. Copyright Registration Nos. 
TX0008333136 (Fire),
TX0008333140 (EMS), and TX0007934165 (Police).

I hereby state that I have a good faith belief that the 
disputed use of the
copyrighted material is not authorized by the copyright 
owner, its agent,
or the law (e.g., as a fair use).

I hereby state that the information in this Notice is 
accurate and, under
penalty of perjury, that I am authorized to act on 
behalf of the owner of
the copyright that is allegedly infringed.

Should you have any questions concerning PDC’s position 
in this matter,
please do not hesitate to contact me.



This notice of claimed infringement is sent without 
prejudice to the rights
of PDC, all of which are expressly reserved.

Sincerely,

*Jared L. Cherry*
PHILLIPS WINCHESTER ATTORNEYS AT LAW
4001 South 700 East, Suite 500 | Salt Lake City, UT 
84107
Phone: 801-935-4932 | Fax: 801-935-4936
jlc@phillipswinchester.com | phillipswinchester.com


